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Newsletter

16th October 2015

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Phone line
Apologies if you have been trying to get through to the school office this week – we are experiencing lots of difficulty with our phones. We hope to have a new system up and running next week. Thank you for your patience.

News this week
We have had lots of visits this week. 

2nd Class went to a special writing workshop held at ‘Fighting Words’ on Monday. They wrote a marvellous story called ‘Impossible Guy: The Guy Who Saved the World’. You can visit www.fightingwords.ie to read it!

Yesterday, Senior Infants visited the Central Library and were invited to take part in a ‘Rainbow Music’ workshop. There are some lovely photos on our Twitter page @stmarysdorsetst

5th Class have had a busy week. Yesterday, there were invited to a special Maths Week event at Grangegorman IT. They took part in some special maths challenges and Charlie won a prize! This morning, they visited Blessington Basin, our local park, to learn more about our local environment.

Dates for your diary
20th October – Junior Infant Vaccinations
22nd October – Vision and Hearing tests
22nd Oct. – 3rd/4th Class to Botanic Gardens
23rd October – School closes for Mid-Term 
2nd November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.
Home-School News and Events
Next week we have our information session on helping children with phonics and learning to read on Wednesday 21st October – please come along. Boxercise, cooking and knitting groups are also continuing – check in with Claire if you’d like to join. We’re getting great feedback from parents who are really enjoying them all – so they’re worth a try!

Attendance and Punctuality
Attendance across the school improved this week. 3rd Class are still on a winning streak an outstanding 100% record this week. However, 5th Class are hot on their heels with 97.9% - there’ll be stiff competition next week!

Please remember to call and let us know if your child is going to be absent from school.

Harvest Disco
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you have all received the information about our sponsored Harvest Disco. If you can, please help your child to complete the sponsor form and return it to us with the money collected next week.

Children may wear fancy dress if they wish and the disco will take place next Friday afternoon. We’re all very excited about it!



Best wishes for a lovely weekend,


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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